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Right after Rev. Yong’s WS which finished on 21st evening time, on 22nd afternoon we had another 
opportunity to receive Heavens grace through the visit of Mr. Chung. He is the PR Director of Tongil 
Foundation and one of the oldest second generation of our movement. 

He spoke to about 70 brothers and sisters gathered in HQ on meditation and Second Generation Education. 
He mentioned that at a time of crises, we need to really strive for mind & body unity and understand where 
we should be centred on. Mr. Chung offered brothers and sisters a short time to taste meditation and 
afterwards spoke about education of Second Generation. His lecture was very practical and inspiring to 
everyone. 

Next day, even though not planned, Mr. Chung met with some brothers and sisters and answered to their 
questions on recent developments in our movement. 

We are very grateful for his investment and the care God is showing to each one of us in this way. 

 

 

 


